
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Enquiries 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: Enquiries 
Subject: RE: FOI Request - RFI 049 
Date: 05 October 2021 13:49:38 

Dear [REDACTED] 

Thank you for your freedom of information requests received on 6 September 2021. As both 
requests relate to the cost of home working equipment, we have answered both below. 

You asked: 

Please send me the total costs for home working equipment for officials in your 
department since March 2020. 

Please send me a list of all items for home working in your department since March 2020 
which cost more than £1,000. 

In response to your requests I can advise: 

The SSRO has spent £7,007.30 on equipment to be used whilst working from home since 
March 2020. All equipment has been purchased in the SSRO’s name and will be returned 
to the office as working from home ends. 

The SSRO has not purchased any individual items over £1,000.00 for home to work use 
since March 2020. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response to your original request and should be addressed to: Neil 
Swift, c/o Enquiries, enquiries@ssro.gov.uk. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Kind regards, 

Enquiries 

Single Source Regulations Office 

T: 0203 771 4771 | E: enquiries@ssro.gov.uk 
Finlaison House | 15-17 Furnival Street | London | EC4A 1AB 

From: Enquiries <enquiries@ssro.gov.uk> 
Sent: 07 September 2021 10:32 
To: [REDACTED] 

mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
https://1,000.00
https://7,007.30


 

 
  

 

  

 

  

Cc: Enquiries <enquiries@ssro.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: FOI Request 

Dear [REDACTED] 

Thank you for your freedom of information request, which has been allocated reference RFI 049 
– this is linked to your request of 6 September 2021 at 15:36. We will respond to you within 20 
working days, by 4 October 2021. 

Kind regards 

Enquiries 

Single Source Regulations Office 

T: 0203 771 4771 | E: enquiries@ssro.gov.uk 
Finlaison House | 15-17 Furnival Street | London | EC4A 1AB 

From: [REDACTED} 
Sent: 06 September 2021 15:38 
To: [REDACTED] 
Subject: FOI Request 

Dear FOI Team, 

Please find my request for information under the 2000 Freedom of Information Act. 

Please send me a list of all items for home working in your department since March 2020 which 
cost more than £1,000. 

I would like the above information to be provided to me as an electronic copy. 

Yours faithfully, 

Nick Moar 
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